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Consultation on the draft

Norfolk Access Improvement Plan
March 16th to June 15th 2018

Norfolk County Council is creating a new 10 year plan for
improving Norfolk’s countryside access network (Public Rights of
Way) and welcomes your views on the draft plan.

Our vision is to:
* Manage the countryside access network so it meets the varying
demands placed on it;

« Increase public, economic and environment benefit associated with
paths;

« Involve communities;

e Act pragmatically with others to make best use of resources;

+ Increase investment in the countryside access network.

To access the draft plan and make your comments, please follow
this link: www.norfolk.gov.uk/naip

Paper copies of the draft plan are available at all Norfolk libraries and at
County Hall, Norwich, NR1 2SG.

The Norfolk Access Improvement Plan incorporates the Rights of Way Improvement Plan for
Norfolk. The new plan is required under the Countryside and Rights of Way Act 2000
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